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Keri Merickel called the meeting to order at 3:00.  
 
Keri called the meeting to try to dispel rumors and answer questions that anyone may have. First 
off, John Smucker has been non-renewed. He did not get all of his paperwork completed. He did 
not feel he was as effective as he would like to be, and he is okay with the decision. 
 
Central Supply-there will be an area for supplies-in the front office.  Theda will be in the FO helping 
with attendance and will be a STAR monitor. A new position will be created-Account Clerk and will 
be placed where Alan Ross currently is and will do approximately 90% of all req’s.  We are trying to 
petition to retain Central Supply. 
 
Brenda Oser-Treasurer’s office. There was no progressive discipline, Mary went directly to 
termination. If she resigned, she would be given a part-time position with ½ the pay.  If she were to 
be fired, she would lose everything. There was no theft, and no embezzlement. 
 
Please remember, if you are called into a meeting you can take a member of the bargaining unit 
with you. Also, please keep track of your pay for the next few pays, as we have new staff doing 
these jobs and a new system in place as well. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 3:18pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Dale Tackett 
 
 


